
 

 

 

Monday 5th June 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Sports Day will soon be upon us so I am writing to confirm arrangements for the day on 

Wednesday 28th June. Hopefully we will have some good weather and will be able to 

enjoy some sunshine!  

Key Stage 1 (Years 1 and 2) 

Races will begin at 9.30am and you are welcome to wait on the field after dropping your 

child in their class. We would ask that you please make sure that your child has a bottle of 

water and a sunhat with them at the start of the day rather than giving it to them on the 

field. Please also make sure your child is wearing sun cream. In the interests of keeping all 

of our children safe, please stay on the parents side of the running track. We appreciate 

that some children become excited when they see their parents but the staff know how to 

deal with this and can then make sure that the children are ready for their races. Thank 

you for your help with this.  

Early Years (Nursery and Reception) 

Sports Day will begin at 1.30pm and you are welcome to take a seat on the field from 1pm. 

Please make sure that water bottles and sunhats are in school at the start of the day, and 

that your child is wearing sun cream. As with the morning races, please stay on the 

parents side of the running track so that staff know where all of the children are and can 

make sure that the children are ready for their races. Your help with this is much 

appreciated.  

If your child attends our morning nursery session and would like to partake in the races, 

they must stay with you on the field until their race is called as our nursery staff will be 

supervising the children who come to our afternoon session.  

 

PE Kits 

Children need to come to school in their school uniform and will change into their PE kits - 

all children need their PE kit in school on this day. As the children in Reception, Year 1 

and Year 2 will be collecting points for their school team, it would be wonderful if your child 

could bring a tshirt in the colour of their team – green, red, blue or yellow. If your child is 

unsure of which team they are in, please ask your child’s class teacher. The children in our 

nursery may come to nursery already dressed in suitable clothing – shorts, tshirt, trainers 

etc.  



In the event of bad weather, we will endeavour to let you know as soon as possible if we 

need to cancel. Fingers crossed for sunshine! 

 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs A Etchells 
PE and School Sport Leader 


